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Mr. Andy Leimer
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

800 Independence Ave., S. W.
Washington, D. C. 20591

The Federal Aviation Administration, Spectrum Engineering Services Group received the
Garmin GMN-0216 (market label GTX 345, GTX 345R, and GTX 45R) notification letter
ofits filing with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). The application is for
certification ofthe Garmin GMN-0216 (market label GTX 345, GTX 345R, and GTX 45R)
with FCC 10: IPH-0225611.

We have completed the review process of the infonnation submitted by Gannin. We have
concluded that we have no objection to the FCC granting certification for this equipment.

Ganmn should be aware that the 2.4 GHz wireless connection cannot be used for any
critical aircraft function, such as control, nor should it cause hannful interference to critical
aircraft functions. Also, the user must accept any hannful interference that it caused to the
2.4 MHz connection.

If you require any additional infonnation, please contact Mr. Ian Atkins, Group Manager,
Spectrum Engineering Services Group, at (202) 267-9710 or Mr. Jae Shin, Electronics
Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Team, at (202) 267-7365 or via e-mail
jae.w.shin@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

./' ,
D' Spenter
Directo~, era30ns Support

cc:
Robert Godsy
Bob.Godsy@garmin.com


